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  Name: Malcolm Balkwill 
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  Additional information:  

         



RE: Electoral Boundary Re-distribution (Boothby) 

To whom it may concern 

Re Aust Labor Party's objection 312. I find the assertion our objection to the boundary change was in 

some way a  "robo-submission" as offensive. We acted as we feel strongly to do so not due to 

political interests. My suburb is more aligned to Blackwood and Marion than the proposed suburbs 

of Kingston. Demographics of our suburb are similar to Marion and Blackwood. We also conduct 

much of our business in these areas, family members work and we shop there for virtually all of our 

needs. We want our suburb to remain in Boothby not because of a so called robo-submission but 

because it simply makes sense and we have a connection to those suburbs not the ones further 

South. 

Thank you and Regards, 

Malcolm and Jennifer Balkwill 

 

 




